Private Paediatric Physiotherapy and Occupational Therapy Clinical Specialist Bobath trained therapists Specialists in Child Development, Posture & Movement, and Paediatric Neurology

FEBRUARY 2018 NEWSLETTER

Educational Psychology

Therapy4Kids are able to offer full psychoeducational assessments and support for

children who are experiencing barriers to their learning and participation in school and other activities.

Our Educational Psychologist will work in a variety of ways. This includes observations, interviews and assessments of the child. They offer a range of appropriate interventions, such as learning programmes and collaborative work with teachers or parents.



Educational Psychologists have training in child development and how children learn, including those with special educational needs. They also have knowledge of the education system and how the education environment can impact on a child's learning.

Parent workshops

Our monthly parent workshops have been a great success to date. We would really appreciate feedback from the parents and carers who have attended any of our workshops.

We would also love to hear your suggestions and ideas for future workshops!









Liked by michellecjordan, beckycharvey and 15 others therapy4kidslondon_Tuning 'Ankle Foot Orthosis - Footwear Combination' through gait analysis in order to optimize their effect to help our client with cerebral palsy with her standing and walking.

#childrensphysio #cerebralpalsy

Strategies for early reading and writing struggles

Our Educational Psychologist Allison will be running a parent workshop, 'strategies for early reading and writing struggles'. The workshop will look into:

- Why children may be struggling with reading and writing during their first year(s) at school
- Strategies that parents can use at home and ideas on how to support your children
- -When it might be necessary for professional intervention

Wednesday 14th March - 7.00pm-9.00pm



'Strategies for reading and writing struggles' - Wednesday 14th March Parent workshop run by our Educational Psychologist

Spaces are limited and must be booked In advance!

Goodbye..

We are very sad to be saying goodbye to Fern who will be leaving in March. We would like to wish her the best of luck as she ventures on a new journey in Australia. We will be welcoming Lisa to our team next month and we are very excited to have her on board!



Gentle Reminder

We would like to remind our valued clients of our 24 hour cancellation policy.

Appointments cancelled after our 24 hours will be charged in **full**.

Thank you so much ©



